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November 21, 2017 

Pauly Jail Building Company, Inc. 

17515 Bataan Court 

Noblesville, IN 46062 

Re: Performance  Reference 

Dear Bob: 

It is our pleasure to provide this letter of recommendation for Pauly Jail Building Company. Wakefield 

Beasley & Associates has recently completed the Terrell RYDC for the Georgia Department of Juvenile 

Justice, the Haralson County Detention Center in Breman, Georgia and the Madison County Detention 

Center in Danielsville, Georgia. Additionally, we are currently working with the Pauly Jail team on the 

Central PDC Conversion in Cadwell, Georgia. 

As an Architect focused on justice and municipal projects, Wakefield Beasley has experience with a 

number or Detention Equipment Contractors and appreciates our positive experiences with the Pauly Jail 

team. Pauly Jail’s preconstruction resources are key to the proper estimating, planning and design of 

justice facilities. During construction, your construction staff have gone out of their way to maintain 

construction schedules, install a high level of quality, and work with our clients to meet their security 

objectives.  For our renovation projects, the Pauly team utilizes its expertise to design and install creative 

solutions that are within budget and with minimal interruption to the current facility. 

I would highly recommend Pauly Jail to potential clients, and other design and construction partners for 

any upcoming opportunities. I am happy to speak directly in further detail regarding our experiences with 

Pauly Jail to potential clients. 

We look forward to many more successful projects with Pauly Jail Building Company. 

Regards, 

WAKEFILED BEASLEY & ASSOCIATES ARCHITECTS, INC. 

Karen M. Sicner AIA 

Justice/Municipal Studio Director 

http://www.wbassociates.com/

